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Telephone:  (410) 966-1541

Fax:  (410) 966-9797

http://www.ssa.gov/caosa
October 8, 2004
Dear CAOSA Member:

We are now in the process of planning the agenda for the XI Technical Meeting of the CAOSA tentatively scheduled for April 19-21, 2005.  I am pleased to let you know that the Social Security Board of St. Kitts and Nevis has graciously offered to host our meeting.  We are grateful for their invitation and commitment to the CAOSA.

As you know, the CAOSA has always tried to focus its attention on issues of importance to our members and to encourage the participation of all our members throughout the region.  In assuming my duties as Commission Chair, I want to assure you that I remain committed to continuing this tradition.  For this reason, your proposals for preparing the meeting agenda as well as your active participation in this meeting are most appreciated.  

In this regard, I would welcome your proposals for the overall theme for our spring meeting as well as suggestions for topics that might figure well on our agenda.  You should also give strong consideration to making a presentation on a topic of interest.  We also ask your help in identifying social security experts either in or out of your institution who might make a contribution at our meeting.  

Your proposals and recommendations will go a long way to making our spring meeting a resounding success and helping to ensure that the issues presented are those of most interest to you and your institution.  Daira Birmingham of my staff is assisting me in the organization of CAOSA activities.  Please provide your comments by November 26, 2004 to Ms. Birmingham by telephone at 

410-965-5124 or E-mail at daira.i.birmingham@ssa.gov.

We plan to devote some time this November at the Annual Meeting of the Inter-American Conference on Social Security to discuss possible meeting theme(s), issues, and presenters.  Or, if you prefer to share your thoughts about our spring meeting with me personally, please do not hesitate to contact me during the annual meeting.

I look forward to meeting you in November.








Sincerely yours,
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Rogelio Gomez, Jr. 

                                                                 


Chair

American Commission on Organization


and Administrative Systems
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